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To whom it may concern, 

We the people are living scared and frightened over the burden of more high taxes 

that the ruling Democrat party seems to impose on us at every opportunity. Their 

disgraceful hypocrisy to continually tout their concern for affordable housing and the 

high cost of living is totally anti Oregon. This is another outrageous attempt to take 

advantage of us to satisfy their spending habits by imposing HB 2025 on us!. Is this a 

sales tax replacement?....sure looks like it. Worst of all, to impose this tax without the 

vote of the people is what Socialist country do!!!!! 

 

Thank you, 

 

Rick Dodge.... native Oregonian    


